
 
           

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    March 29, 2023 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Fireworks Permit Application Approvals 

     General Ledger #:  

     Number of Supporting Documents: 2 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

 

The department received two Fireworks Permit Applications which have both been reviewed and 
approved by the Township’s Fire Marshal (Deputy Chief Jordan Zernick).  
 
The first permit was issued to The Blast, LLC for displays at Manley Bennett Park during the 
Hamburg Family Fun Fest on June 16, 2023 and June 17, 2023.  
 
The second permit was issued to The Blast, LLC for a display on Gallagher Lake on July 8, 
2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 

mailto:HATP@hamburg.mi.us


3.17.2023

June 16th and 17th with a Rain Date TBD

Sunset to 0000hrs the date of each event

23-01

3.17.2023



3.17.2023

July 8th 2023 Rain date TBD

July 8th through Midnight

23-02

3.17.2023
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